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From: Christine McDougall 

Sent: 09 September 2017 16:15

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Comment on the Schedule of ProposedMain Modifications - Protection of 

Shrewsbury and Newport Canal Line

Categories:

I am writing in support of the proposed modifications to the Local Plan which will protect the line of the 

Shrewsbury and Newport Canals.  This will underpin (and is critical to) the work of local volunteer 

groups in their efforts to restore these valuable waterways. 

 

I live at Norbury Junction, at the very start of the Newport Canal and look forward to the day when my 

family will be able to walk or cycle to Newport (our nearest town) along the canal towpath. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Christine McDougall 
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